

E. E. Knight News

May 2022

Greetings E. E. Knight Families,

It is so hard to believe there are only three weeks of school left for the year! We have a lot of things planned in the next couple of weeks.

We had another great turn out at our Mother Son event! 187 Ovid Elsie moms and sons attended the Lansing Lugnuts game this past weekend. Thank you S.O.S. parents for putting this on for our students!

Fourth and Fifth grade classes should expect to see a permission slip coming home regarding their Human Growth and Development classes. If you are choosing to have your child not participate, please return the completed form to their teacher.

Field Day will be held at E. E. Knight this year. Mr. Long will be putting together activity stations for students to enjoy. If you are interested in helping out on this day, please contact the front office

The Masons will be coming on May 27 to present the bikes to the Reading Month winners. If your child won a bike, please plan to attend the assembly at 2:00.

Students will be participating in a Literacy Luau Activity on June 1 to promote summer reading. They will be receiving a free book from our Supporting Our Schools parent group. Thank you S.O.S. for providing this for our students!

The end of the year is quickly approaching. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Alicia Ormsbee, principal

Field Day at EEK

Monday, May 23

8:15 - 10:00 - 3rd Grade 10:15 - 12:00 - 5th Grade 12:45 - 2:30 - 4th Grade





Important Dates

Field Day at EEK: May 23
5th Grade Trip to Middle School: May 26
Bike Presentation Assembly: May 27
No School - Memorial Day: May 30
Literacy Luau Day - Students will come
home with a free book for summer: June 1
Last day of school/Early Release: June 3
Report cards go home with students: June 3

